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No.  ATP30 8/2017         

 12 July 2017 

Subject The notification of bidding result 

Attention President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 ATP30 Public Company Limited (“the Company”) as a shuttle service provider for factory employees 

in industrial estates would like to notify that the Company has been appointed to provide shuttle services with 21 

air-conditioned buses for Autoliv (Thailand) Co., Ltd. which is located in Amata Nakorn Industrial Estate, Chonburi 

province. The period of service contract shall last four years and will be extended for an additional year to the 

extent that no said party terminates this contract once the contract is expired. In that regard, The Company will 

commence the services from September 21, 2017 onwards and is currently undertaking the process of signing 

the service agreement and the procurement of new vehicles to secure such operation.  

Please be informed accordingly, 

 
                                                                                                      Yours sincerely, 

 
                                                                                                       Mr.Piya  Techakul 

                           Managing Director 


